## The original documents are located in Box C51, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 11/15/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

## **Copyright Notice**

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

WHITE HOUSE VASHINGTON

November 15, 1976

## Dear Jim:

Thank you for your gracious message. We lost a close one, but we have no apologies.

Long after the hard work and hurried pace of these past weeks are forgotten, I will remember the generous encouragement and goodwill which were extended to me and my entire family by the members of the President Ford Committee. I thank you from my heart for the leadership you gave to their efforts. For your friendship, and for your loyal support, I shall always be deeply grateful.

With my warmest good wishes always,

The Fords. 9 Mr. James A. Baker III President Ford Committee \$15.0

Suite 250

1828 L Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Digitized from Box C51 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library